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NOTICE OF 

 CTE BUSINESS ADVISORY COUNCIL 

MEETING 

 

NOVEMBER 1, 2018 

 

The Career Technical Education Business Advisory Council will meet for 

a Special Called Meeting on Thursday, November 1, 2018, from 12:00 p.m. 

to 1:00 p.m. in the Media Center of North Henderson High School. North 

Henderson High School is located at 35 Fruitland Road, Hendersonville, 

North Carolina. 

 

The primary purpose of the meeting will be to discuss the “Leader In Me” 

program as well as the Coding course offered at North Henderson. 

 

 

  

Wendy Frye, Ed. D  

Director of Career Technical Education 
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